
 

 
 
Dear Students,  
We are excited to welcome you to Bharati College! To help you transition smoothly 
into your first year, college is organizing departmental orientation on August 29, 
2024, at 11:00 AM. During the orientation, you will meet your department's teacher-
in-charge and faculty members. They will discuss the timetable and other important 
details for your first year. Please find the attached details of the rooms allocated to 
each department. We look forward to seeing you there!  
 
Join our WA group for more updates: 
 
https://chat.whatsapp.com/KVDVg4hpo9j8ASY4RMdtOd 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Bharati College Team 
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